
               

 
 

Our new website needs you! 
Newsletter, 31.07.2013, Special Issue 

 

Dear Friend, 

we proudly to present to you… our new website. The curtain opens at www.democracy-international.org 
 
Our new website has a new approach: 

You, democracy activists from all over the world, will be its actors. We will feature you and your 
campaigns. We will tell the story of what you are doing to push forward direct democracy in your 
country or at transnational level. We will explain what the barriers are to realise more direct democracy, 
and we will feature your successes.   

The new approach cloesly ties in with Democracy International’s mission: Our mission is to help each 
other, to learn from each other and to develop together. Democracy International is an organisation of 
democracy activists from all over the world.  

Only when we are active, only through our commitment we will strengthen direct democracy. - And only 
with your work we can fill the contents of our new website. 

In this regard I appeal to you: Please contact me for any ideas of content, if you can write any news or if 
you can help with translating our press releases and newsletter into your mother tongue. Our work is 
always in progress.  

We will be very grateful for your input and support. 

Enjoy browsing our new website at www.democracy-international.org   

Best regards, 
Cora Pfafferott 
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